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Dear Families 

This week the children have finished the process of voting for their class members for the Pupil Parlia-

ment.  Can I thank all the children who put themselves forward and the excellent presentations they 

gave.  Great passion and courage has been displayed throughout.    

We have had our first meeting and planned the MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING on Friday 30 

September 9.45-11.00am in the school hall.  Families are invited to the coffee morning and entrance 

will be a donation of £1.50 for a hot drink and a cake for each adult attending.  Your children will have 

the chance to purchase a cake at the end of the school day.  Please can we ask for families to donate 

cakes for this event.  Cakes to be brought to school on the morning of Friday 30 September. Thank 

you. (Please label any containers with your family name and year group) 

School Attendance Matters-We aim for 100% our target is 98%.  

Foundation 2 = 97.4%, Year 1 = 99.6%, Year 2 = 100%, Year 3 = 98.8%, Year 4 = 96.7%, Year 5 

= 94.6% , Year 6 = 93.3%.  REMEMBER #EVERYDAYCOUNTS 

Friends of Brookhurst School PTA.    

I was delighted that twenty parents/grandparents attended the PTA AGM.  This demonstrates the 

strong partnerships we have and I am extremely grateful that we have this essential group linked to our 

school.  We have a full committee of Officers who will be communicating to our families and letting 

you know the plans for this academic year.  As mentioned before, all school families are members of 

our PTA and your support and time is greatly appreciated.  The next event is the childrens’ disco on 20 

October and there is a planning meeting at the Merebrook at 6.00pm on Tuesday 27 September, all 

welcome to attend and get involved. Our Committee: Chair-Mrs Marianne Shaw, Vice-Chair –Miss Ni-

cola Sharp, Secretary-Mrs Helen Gray, Treasurer-Mrs Charlotte Langan. 

School Book Fair 

The Book Fair will be open in school next week and families will have the option to purchase books at 

the end of the school day.  In early spring term, we identified that Reading was an area for development 

in school. The opportunity for children to read for pleasure at home is vital in our school improvement 

journey especially the children in Years 3-6.  We understand that we all have busy lives but there is a 

strong case for our older children still to be read to and listen to audio stories at home. 

Kind regards 

 

 

READY, RESPECTFUL and SAFE.  


